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PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 VAN NESS AVENUE

SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

June 6, 2013

Hon. Mark Wetzell and Hon. Amy Yip-Kikugawa
Presiding Officers in San Bruno-Related Enforcement Proceedings
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102

1.12-01-007,1.11-02-016, and 1.11-11-009 — PG&E Gas Pipeline InvestigationsRe:

Dear Judge Wetzell and Judge Yip-Kikugawa:

This letter is in response to your email of June 5, 2013, which inquired about a change of my 
Division’s legal counsel in this case, which was reported in various news outlets.

Your email asked that I provide the Commission’s Process Office with the identity of the 
Safety and Enforcement Division’s counsel in this case going forward.

By copy of this letter, I am informing the Process Office that the Safety and Enforcement 
Division, which for purposes of this case is still identified by its former name, the Consumer 
Protection and Safety Division (“CPSD”), will be represented by:

Christopher Clay 
Assistant General Counsel
California Public Utilities Commission, Legal Division
505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102
Telephone: 415-703-1123
Email: christopher.clay@cpuc.ca.gov

Additional counsel may be named later, in which case we will inform the Process Office.

Sincerely,

/s/ EMORY J. HAGAN. Ill

Emory J. Hagan, III 
Brigadier General (CA)
Director of the Safety and Enforcement Division

Process Office 
Docket Office
All parties to Investigations 12-01-007, 11-02-016, and 11-11-009
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